
Fw: Lot 103 - Variance Request

From: Crossbow Ranch Board (crossbowboard@yahoo.com)

To: tjstone6@yahoo.com; jkappus@southlakegc.com; jerry@wowrides.com; ptrckchandler@yahoo.com;
matt.kunz676@gmail.com

Date: Friday, January 15, 2021, 02:23 PM CST

Dear ACC,

Lot 1 owners have requested a variance to keep their RV where it currently is for a maximum of 6 months until the
previously approved structure is built.  They do expect it to be built sooner.  The RV structure will be built first.  

Please let us know if you recommend approving this variance.  

Note: the RV does have expanded septic tanks and they are having a service come regularly until their septic tank is
built.  

Crossbow Board 

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Shireal Martin <shireal_martin@succeedingatwork.org>
To: Crossbow Ranch Board <crossbowboard@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021, 01:56:36 PM CST
Subject: Lot 103 - Variance Request

Good Afternoon,

 

Attached is a variance request for our property. 

 

 

 

Thank You,

 

Shireal Martin

 

 

The information in this transmission may contain proprietary and non-public information of Succeeding at Work and may be
subject to protection under the law. This
message is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, distribution or copying of the message is strictly prohibited. If
you received this message in
error, please delete the material from your system without reading the content and notify the sender
immediately of the inadvertent transmission.
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